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NEW BOARD!!
On the AGM (annual general meeting) the 15th of May a new board was 
selected. The new board has the following composition:!!
Lennart Alfons, president!
Gunnar Fernström, vice president!
Manijeh Sorousnia, financial accountant!
Lina Bengtsson, secretary!
Anneli Davidsson, member*!
Ove Engström, member!
Suzanne Noreklint, member*!
Hawre Stark, substitute*!!
* Anneli Davidsson and Suzanne Noreklint has left the board due to personal 

reasons. Hawre Stark is now a full member.!!!
UPCOMING INFORMATION MEETING!!
Ten motions was presented on the AGM but only the first one was treated. 
The board was commissioned to invite all members to an information meeting 
where the rest of the motions would be presented and discussed.!
The information meeting will take place after the summer. Important questions 
about the housings economy and future will be discussed. The new board 
hopes that as many members as possible will attend.!!!!!!!



CONTACT INFORMATION!!
The record from the AGM and motions 1-10 can be found on our website 
http://www.lundenisollentuna.se, if requested the board will hand out a hard 
copy.!
If you have any questions or opinions please contact the board on our email 
adress styrelsen@lundenisollentuna.se or leave a note in our mailboxes 
which is located in the laundry room and at the association premises.!!!!

!
The board wishes you a pleasant summer!!!!
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